
  
 

 
 

 
   

 
 
REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
The last regular meeting of the Board was held in St. Albert at District Office, on Monday, September 8, 
2014. On the same date the Organizational Meeting of the Board was held. 
 
2014-2015 BOARD ELECTIONS 

The Board acclaimed Trustee Radford to take on the role of Board Chair for this coming school 
year and Trustee Shaw will assume the role of Vice-Chair. 

 
 

SUPERINTENDENTS UPDATE 
The Board is pleased to report that enrollments in the district are up this year especially at the 
early entry years. Final enrolments are reported on September 30, 2014. 
 
A key faith focus for this year is the schools participation in a service project challenge, 
“throwing down the gauntlet” in support of Catholic Social Services. 
 
 

UPCOMING INITIATIVES FOR THE BOARD  
• Trustees will be looking forward to celebrating the 150th Anniversary. Celebration plans were 

launched on Friday, September 19th at the Little White School House.  
 

 
 

The next Regular Meeting of the Board of Trustees is scheduled for 
Monday, September 28, 2014  

7:30 p.m. at District Office  
6 St. Vital Avenue, St. Albert, AB 

 
PUBLIC WELCOME 

 

 Board Meeting Summary 
September 20, 2014 

 
 


